
September 25, 2019 

Important Dates (mark your calendars) 

October 7 – Restaurant night at Chipotle 

October 15 – Flu clinic volunteers needed 

October 16 – PTA meeting in the media center come join us 

 

THANK YOU’S!!! 

The PTA would like to thank everyone who has given their free time to 
support events in the past and any upcoming events! Please keep that 
helping spirit so that each event is a success!! Thank you to administrative 
staff and volunteers, and most importantly all the dads who showed up to 
support Donuts with Dads.  The event was a success!!   If you would like to 
be a part of the F.B.I. please reach out to jjjohnhcps1@gmail.com.   

PTA Restaurant Night - Chipotle!!  

Please come and join us for restaurant night October 7th!! This will be the 
first one to start off the school year! ***Please note** this does not apply for 
online orders, so take a break from the kitchen and enjoy a fun night out for 
a good cause!! 

 

FLU CLINIC SEASON!!! 

The health room is looking for volunteers to assist with the flu clinic (coming 
in October) and Hearing and Vision Clinic (held in December) please click 
on the link below to see if you can help out. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aacac2da7fa7-newschool 

Thank you in advance for your consideration! 
 



STARS PROGRAM 

 Thank you to all of those families who have volunteered to participate in 
this fun program! The show of appreciation each staff member receives is 
the highlight of their day. BBMS Families are the BEST! 

If you have signed up as a STARS family and did not receive an email 
notifying you of your staff member’s name, please email Julie Bedwell at 
stars@bbmspta.org. 

 

SPIRIT WEAR!!! 

You still have time to order!!  Please check out our Facebook page- Bonnie 
Branch Middle School PTA to see the current sweat shirts you can order.  
The last day to order spirit wear is 29 September, you can order online 
at  http://www.epiapparel.com/bra231.html. Don’t miss out!!! 

     

PTA REFLECTIONS ART PROGRAM 

Does your child enjoy art, music and dance or have an interest in writing, 
producing films and taking photos? 

Discover their inner artist with PTA Reflections - the premier arts program 
of the National PTA!  

This year’s theme, “Look Within”, can be your child’s own unique 
interpretation. 

Pick up submission guidelines and an entry form from the Media Center 
and return by November 15th, 2019 (School Office). 

For inspiration, guidelines, prizes and scholarships visit 
https://www.pta.org/home/programs/reflections 



We have had students winning at the county level and representing BBMS 
at state level for past 3 years so let’s keep the momentum going :)  

For more information about the program at BBMS, contact Kelly Green or 
Momina Malik at reflectionsbbms@gmail.com 

 

Don’t forget PTA meeting October 16th in the media center!!!!  Hope to 
see you there!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


